Head Teacher,
Matulani Primary School,
P.O BOX 51-90128
MTITO-ANDEI (Kenya)
TEL: 0721 548 953
Email kyangujapheth@gmail.com
Date 1/5/2015.

To

rick@globalroots.org

Dear Sir,

RE: 2015 GREETINGS

I salute you and hope you are doing well. Thank you for the great work you have done to Matulani community in Kenya. We sincerely appreciate your continuous support. Turning point has been realized since you started working with us. Making life better for the needy and deserving children who were desperate in life and now they are taking lessons with easiness after provision of hot lunch (balanced diet). We are now preparing our green house for planting and replacing hence (poultry) with a new chicks i.e 100 in number.

We wish you good health and good stay. May God bless you. Thank you for being a blessing to us. N.B, you find good performance generally in all classes and we have good plans to be the best school in the zone even in the district.

Yours faithfully,
Japheth Ndunda Kyangu.
Head teacher Matulani.

